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On November 10, 2020, Hollis Police, Fire, and EMS were dispatched to the intersection of
Route 122 and Witches Spring Rd for a two vehicle crash.

The investigation that followed revealed that a vehicle operated by Geoffrey James, 67, of
Hollis, was traveling on Witches Spring Rd when it failed to stop at the intersection of Rt
122. The vehicle entered the intersection where it collided with a vehicle operated by
Timothy Lalmond, 63, of Hollis, which was traveling northbound.

Both drivers were transported to local hospitals with serious, but non life threatening
injuries. Mr. James is facing one charge of Failure to Stop at a Stop Sign.

Anyone who has any information regarding this crash is asked to contact Officer Collishaw
at 603-465-7637. All press related questions should be directed to Captain Brendan
LaFlamme.



